
10th June 2024 
 

Year 5 – Forest of Bowland 
 

Friday 5th July 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 5 will be visiting the Forest of Bowland on the Abbeystead estate on Friday 5th July. 
The overriding aim of the visit is to educate primary children, about the countryside on 
their doorsteps, and hope that they gain an increased understanding of wildlife and 
human life on the moors. 

Children must be in school on time as the mini-buses will be leaving promptly at 9.15am we 
will return to school at 3.00pm, dependant on traffic. 
 
Children should wear St John’s T-Shirt & Jumper (if needed) with suitable outdoor 
trousers/shorts, eg. Tracksuit bottoms or Combat trousers NO jeans, walking boots or sturdy 
shoes or trainers. A Waterproof Jacket is advised, as is a sunhat please apply sun screen prior 
to the trip, depending on the weather. Travel sickness tablets should be given prior to coming 
to school and a return journey tablet given to the school office. 

 
Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for children entitled to free school 
meals only, all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a named plastic bag 
so all rubbish can be disposed of.  
 
Please could you return the permission slip to school by Friday 28th June. 
 
Thank you 
Miss Whitehead 
Year 5 Teacher 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for (Name of child)_______________________________ to attend the year 

5 trip to Forest of Bowland on  Friday 5th July. 

 

Signed ______________________________Contact No.________________________ 

 

Allergies: ____________________________________________________________________ 


